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Benjamin Buckley

From: Alexander Grabowski <alexanderjgrabowski@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns Letter of Neighbor Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To the Historic District Commission and Staff, 
 
I am a resident of Detroit and reside in Indian Village at 791 Seminole Street. I am also an elected board 
member of the Indian Village Association. 
 
I have reviewed the application for 2108 Burns and support it. Additionally, I believe it to be materially similar to 
the previously approved 2021 HDC application. This proposal further strengthens and provides additional 
cohesion to the overall site plan.  
 
This plan replaces multiple non-contributing elements of the site that are beyond their useful life and returns 
the main house to historical appropriateness. The project will enhance a key gateway of the neighborhood and 
I urge you to approve it.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alexander Grabowski 


